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Notice to Proceed:  
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Summer 2025 

 

 

Construc'on Ac'vi'es & Upcoming Work 
Inland Crane, Inc. (ICI) continued placing reinforcing steel and formwork at Abutment 1 and will 

continue this work through the end of this week.   

 

In the coming week, ICI will de-mobilize and securing all materials at the Stoddard trial head, Ebenezer 

camp ground staging areas and the project site for the winter.  This is due to the current and forecast 

weather conditions.  It is anticipated that ICI will return sometime around April 1, 2025.   This will be 

the last project newsletter until that time. 

 

During the winter, the Salmon River Roadway will continue to be a single lane thru the project site and 

at the crane tower.  The speed limit will continue to be 15 mph thru the work area during the 2024/2025 

winter shutdown. 

 

US Forest Service has extended the area closures for the Stoddard Bridge construction project into 2025. 

Please Use Caution when traveling and be aware of oncoming traffic, during day, night, weekdays and 

weekends.  Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.   

Source of photos: FHWA Winter has arrived. 

Project Web Site:  https://highways.dot.gov/federal-lands/projects/id/fs-erfo-2017-1-29-1  


